                     NOTICE OF POSTPONED
      ELECTION BOARD MEETINGS
The Montgomery County Board of Elections will not be meeting until further notice from the North Carolina State Board of Elections. 
As of March 5, 2018 the Montgomery County Board of Election members are not allowed to meet nor conduct any business. This is due to ongoing litigation with the governor of NC and the legislature. 

Thank you,

Montgomery County
Board of Elections

